



Rembrandt Neighbors Newsletter

July - September 2012

Our Park Remains Graffiti-Free, Our Back Fence Is Reinforced, And The Trash Problem Has Stopped . . .

We've had no graffiti since the gate and lock has been installed (six months!) (hope I didn't just jinx it), the back fence has been re-enforced to stop the bar bending, and the cash reward we offered seems to have taken care of the trash in the streets problem. Don't tell us Neighborhood Watch doesn't work! There have been several thefts in our area (www.crimereports.com) over the past six months so let's remain vigilant and be sure to close our garage doors at night and keep an eye out for any suspicious behavior. More info is on our website (see below).



We're Having Our Last "Movie Under The Stars" Of The Season This Saturday Night . . .



10-27-12 Smores start at 6:30pm / Movie starts at dusk (7:00-7:30pm) Popcorn, Smores, Halloween Candy, and Movie Provided By Your HOA Test-drive your Halloween Costume! Vote for the movie selection by emailing: RembrandtNeighbors@hotmail.com

Selection must be available at RedBox - Stater Brothers on 10-27-12 $\underline{www.redbox.com}$













Please Send In Your HOA Board of Directors Ballot . . .

Please mail in your HOA Board of Directors Ballot ASAP (we're still 12 short, blank ballots will be available at the "Movie Under The Stars" in the park this Saturday 10-27-12 at 6:30pm), Let's save another \$500 in mailing costs this year by sending in your ballot so they are received before the 11-1-12 deadline. Your HOA Board of Directors has continued to cut costs so with your help maybe we can have another No-Dues December again this year!

Attention All Neighborhood Watchers . . .

There are new posts to the NeighborhoodWatch page of our website www.neighborhoodlink.com/Rembrandt/home. Just click More... in the Pages & Links section and look under Neighborhood Watch and Vandalism Investigations and Pictures.

Been To The WebSite Lately?

If you've visited our community web site www.neighborhoodlink.com/Rembrandt/home and signed-up, thank you very much! www.neighborhoodlink.com/Rembrandt/home and signed-up, thank you very much! But you haven't added yourself to the Our Neighborhoodlink.com/Rembrandt/home and signed-up, thank you very much! www.neighborhoodlink.com/Rembrandt/home you very much! www.neighborhoodlink.com/Rembrandt/home you very much! www.neighborhoodlin



This newsletter was created by a Rembrandt Neighbors' website member. The Rembrandt Neighbors' website and this newsletter are not affiliated with the Rembrandt HOA. Questions/comments regarding the website or this newsletter (or to stop receiving this newsletter) should be sent to: RembrandtNeighbors@hotmail.com